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OSCAR President

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au>
Sent: Thursday, 12 April 2018 10:41
To: 'John.Connolly@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au'
Cc: OSCAR Mail
Subject: Request for meeting with OSCAR

Dear John 
 
At the March OSCAR General Meeting it was resolved that I should write to you and request a meeting between you and 
a small group from the OSCAR Executive. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to clarify some general issues relating to Planning Scheme amendments. It is not our 
intention to discuss specific developments unless you choose to raise them. 
 
We would be happy to meet at a time and location of your choosing. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes … Greg 

 

Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 

T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: www.oscar.org.au 

 

 
 


